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Update from 
 

Grafton Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

28 January 2010 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• Flytipping at the old Windmill Restaurant – Wiltshire Council were unable to help.  The 
property is on the market and under offer, so the problem should resolve itself. 

 

 

• Grafton School gets a Satisfactory rating and demonstrates a significant improvement, 
particularly in maths. 

 

 

• A Community Choir has started at the school, with all residents welcome to attend and 
join in. 

 

• Wilton Windmill appeared on the Victorian Farm on BBC 2 on 11th December (filming 
was done in May 2009). 

 

•  

 
Projects  
 

 

• The new Coronation Hall is finished and open for business!  The bookings diary is 
already very full, which is great.  They include keep fit classes, yoga, IT classes, bingo 

and various club meetings and events.  The hall has been decorated for Christmas and 

includes a brilliant exhibition of posters made by children and adults in the Parish.  

 

 

• Community Access to Technology to be held in the new hall.  Technology enthusiasts 
and professionals have been identified to provide voluntary help and a Community Area 

Grant has been applied for to help fund the equipment necessary. 

 

 

• Community News – a newsletter to all hamlets in the parish – has been launched and a 
Community Area Grant has been applied for to help it through its first few months of 

publication. 
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Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• 19th December 2009 – Parish Christmas Party at Coronation Hall 
 

 
 

• 24th December 2009 – Father Christmas on his sleigh visits the children in every hamlet 
in the Parish 

 

 

• 5th January 2010 – Parish Council Meeting at Coronation Hall 
 
Signed:  Susie Brew 

Date:  15
th
 December 2009 

 


